
 

Community Ambassador Meeting 

As previously promised, we will be offering the notes from our monthly 

Ambassador meetings in the daily newsletter. This way, ALL members 

get the information at the same time - and again, it shows we are being 

transparent in our operations.  Notes below are from the meeting that was 

held on Friday, February 24. 

 

Elvis Update:  
Ambassadors were given a tour of the new Tavern 59 space and the 

men’s and women’s locker rooms (which are now 90% complete and 

available for use).  
 

 

  

 
Golf: 
There are tee times available – contact the golf shop for details. 
 
Men’s invites are sold out and there is a waitlist. 
 
Italian open 72 people signed up currently open for 132 people. It is the 
third Sunday in March. There will be a huge Italian feast following golf. 
  
 
 



Events: 
 
Reggae Nights Island Bar – Sundays through April 30 at the Island Bar 
from 6-9pm  
  
Chess Club – Begins Tuesday, March 7th from 3:30 – 5 PM in the 
Charleston Room. For lessons, contact news@thestrandclub.com. We will 
encourage after-season play online. Elvis provides lessons to members 
who are interested in learning to play Chess. 
 
St. Patrick’s Day Event – Friday, March 17th Dinner Buffet from 5:30 PM – 
8 PM followed by Music from 6-9 PM in the Botanical Garden 
 
Easter event details are to be released soon. 
 
  
Fitness  
New classes coming soon. 
 
Pool Towels – Signs were added to the towel cabinet to please take one 
towel per person. 
 
Sign added to both entrances to the Pool Deck – No outside food, 
beverages, or cooler allowed on Club property. 
 
  
F&B   
Drapes were installed in The Grill Room on March 3, 2023. 
Members mentioned how wonderful the H2B’s are this year. 
 
The new sound system has arrived. 
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Other Items Noted:  

• Members need to be accountable for any guests, and families 

visiting, to share the Club Rules & Regulations. 

• HOAs need to monitor and “police” the rentals to ensure that renters 

know and understand Club Rules & Regulations – namely, NO 

outside food/beverages brought onto Club property, proper dress 

code policies, no playing on the golf courses, and no riding golf carts 

off the pathways. 

• Pickleball Update: NO, we are NOT removing the tennis courts to 

make room for more PB courts. Club leadership is assessing proper 

locations and exploring options for additional PB courts. This is still 

in the exploratory stage. The meeting for members will be 

rescheduled once more information is available. 

• Shared the recent destruction of the croquet boxes and the need for 

replacement. 

• The Club will be replacing the pool railing covers that are tattered. 

 
 
 

 

 


